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The Resort Village of Alice Beach council would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy New 

Year and all the best for a healthy 2017. 

There have been a few changes over the past few months which we wish to make you aware of. First and 

foremost our website is up and running.  A special thanks to Drew Haubrich, an Alice Beach resident, for his 

help and expertise in launching the site. 

WEBSITE 

You can access this website by entering www.alicebeach.ca  

From the Home Page you will see a list of folders where information is posted. These include monthly 

meeting minutes, bylaws, permit application forms, newsletters, upcoming events, etc. 

All of this information is available at no cost to everyone. 

Notices of meetings or meeting changes will be posted to the website in the future. If you are interested in 

attending meetings please check the website for meeting information. If you do not have access to the 

internet please talk to your neighbors about upcoming events.  We intend to phase out the costly mailing of 

newsletters and notices. We will continue to build and improve the site so it will be the information centre 

for our community. 

ADMINISTRATOR 

We are very pleased to announce that Darlene Mann has returned as our administrator. 

We also thank Rhonda Woelk for her services over the past couple of years. 

REASSESSMENT YEAR 

2017 is a general reassessment year across the province so everyone will be receiving an assessment notice 

this year for the changes in property values.  Be assured that your council will do everything possible to 

minimize the effects of this reassessment. 

Enjoy the rest of your winter, here’s hoping for warmer weather! 

Your Resort Village of Alice Beach Council 

 

http://www.alicebeach.ca/

